
WANTED,
Apprentice Organic Growers.

The Organic Growers of Ireland are looking for apprentice growers for next 
season. The programme provides comprehensive work experience in Organic 
Horticulture on some of the best organic farms in the country. 

Alongside this there are a programme of workshops, farm walks and training 
days delivered by experts from the sector. This is a minimum 6 month 
programme which will start in March/April next year, depending on Farm 
placement. 

It is open to people with a horticultural qualifi cation or those with at least one 
years work experience on a farm.

or for expressions of interest email
futuregrowers1@gmail.com

For further information on the scheme see 
www.organicgrowersireland.ie 


